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Monday
January 6

Fluoride Treatments
for K-2 students
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Updates from the Forest

Tuesday
January 7

Fluoride Treatments
for K-2 students

basketball (Gr 5-6)
@ lunch recess in
the gym

Wednesday
January 8

Choir (Gr 3-6) @
Lunch recess - New
Members can join!

Thursday
January 9

Handbells (4-6) @
Lunch recess - New
Members can join!

Hot Lunch (if
ordered)

Friday
January 10

volleyball (Gr 3-4)
@ lunch recess in
the gym

Dear Forest Green Families,

Welcome Back!

Dear Forest Green Families,

Happy New Year, and welcome back to school! We hope you had a wonderful winter break filled
with rest, joy, and family time. As we start 2025, we’re excited to continue learning and growing

together.

This month, students will dive back into their studies with renewed energy and enthusiasm.
Alongside our academic goals, we will continue to emphasize our monthly Sacred Teachings,
ensuring every child has opportunities to thrive both inside and outside the classroom.

We’'re grateful for the continued partnership of our families as we work
together to make Forest Green School a place where every student
feels inspired and supported.

Here’s to a fantastic start to the new year!

Winter Weather Reminders

As the colder months settle in, we want to remind families about our
outdoor recess policy to ensure students stay safe and comfortable

during winter weather.

At Forest Green School, students will remain indoors for recess if the
temperature (including wind chill) is -23°C or colder. However, even at
-23°C, we may take students outside for a very brief break of less than

10 minutes to get some fresh air.
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To help your child stay warm and enjoy their time outdoors when the weather allows, please
ensure they come to school with:

A warm winter coat
Snow pants

Insulated boots

Hat, gloves, and scarf

Thank you for helping us keep all students safe and cozy this winter! If you have any questions
or need assistance with winter gear, please contact the school office.

Thank You to Our Fundraising Society and Generous Families
A heartfelt thank you to our amazing School Council’s Fundraising Society for organizing and
supporting this year’s Christmas Shop!

Thanks to their hard work and dedication, our
students had a wonderful time selecting gifts for not
one, but two special individuals in their lives. The
excitement in the air was palpable as students
carefully chose meaningful presents, which were
then beautifully wrapped and ready to place under
the tree.

We would also like to extend a big thank you to the
generous families who donated the wrapping paper,
ribbon, and tape that made this event extra special.
Your contributions ensured every gift was wrapped
with care, adding to the excitement and joy of the
season.

This event brought joy to so many, and it was a

great opportunity for students to experience the spirit of giving. We are so grateful for the efforts
and generosity of everyone involved in making the Christmas Shop a success. Thank you for
creating such a memorable experience for our students and their families!

Calling All Guest Chefs!

Do you love to cook or bake? Whether it’'s a dish, a snack, or your favorite baked goods, we’d
love for you to share your culinary talents with our students by becoming a Guest Chef at Forest
Green! Here’s how it works: you choose what to make, tell us what ingredients you’ll need, and
decide which grade level and group size you’d like to work with. We’ll handle all the
arrangements, so you can focus on having fun and inspiring our Student Chefs. Not only will
they love learning from you, but students throughout the school will get to enjoy your delicious
creations!

If you're interested in joining us as a Guest Chef, please contact Leah at
leah.andrews@psd.ca

Parent Handbook

Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.
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We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either

780-963-7366 or forestareen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,
Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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